Captain’s Corner 


	The ball is only 6 months away.  I hope to talk to each of you soon and see where your costumes are heading.  Let me know as you select your music so we can begin that process.


	Please plan to attend the back piece workshop this month at John and Gary’s, 4138 T. C. Jester, on Sunday, July 21, at 10 a.m.!  It should be very informative.


	The retreat next month should be quite exciting as well.  There is a rumor that we will all be challenged in the costuming department.  It should prove very interesting.  Bring a glue gun with you!  At last count there were 22 major costumes set with 2 or 3 others still in the thought process.  I’ll let you know what’s coming down the pike at the retreat, too!


					-- Bruce Reeves


